BOARD OF EDUCATION

BUDGET HEARING

Monday, June 27, 2022
6:30 p.m.

The meeting was called to order at 6:44 p.m. by President, Denise McBride.  Present:  Denise McBride, Rod Cole, Curt Gottschalk, Ron Neyer, Tom Gross, and Erin Ludwig.  Bob Pasch was absent.  
Rod Freeze reviewed the 2021-2022 budget amendments.
Rod Freeze reviewed the proposed budget for 2022-2023.

Rod also reviewed the millage levy to support the 2022-2023 budget.

There was no public comment.
Motion by Ron Neyer, seconded by Rod Cole to adjourn at 7:04 p.m.  Motion carried 6/0.
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